
 
 
Ms. Christine E. Long       May 26, 2020  
Registrar and Board Secretary       sent via email and RESS 
Ontario Energy Board  
2300 Yonge Street, 27th Floor  
Toronto, Ontario M4P 1E4  
 

           

Dear Ms. Long:  

RE: EB-2020-0133 -Consultation on the Deferral Account – Impacts Arising from the COVID-19 
Emergency  

Brantford Power Inc. (“BPI”) has received and reviewed the Ontario Energy Board (“OEB”)’s letter of 
May 14, 2020 which announced the OEB’s consultation in the above –noted case number.  

BPI is providing notice of its intent to participate in the OEB’s stakeholder consultation. Despite missing 
the stipulated deadline to provide notice, BPI respectfully requests approval to participate in the 
upcoming stakeholder consultations. BPI apologizes for the delay in providing notice. 

BPI understands it is not eligible for cost awards and does not intend to seek cost awards in this matter.  

BPI intends to attend the OEB’s Preliminary Stakeholder Meeting, but does not intend to make any 
presentations during this Meeting.  

 

 
Sincerely,  
 
Original Signed By  
 
Oana Stefan  
Manager of Regulatory Affairs 
Brantford Power Inc.  
Box 308, Brantford, Ontario N3T 5N8  
Phone: 519-751-3522 ext. 5477  
Email: ostefan@brantford.ca 

 

 

  


